
 

We will be continuing our webinar series next year. The first webi-

nar of the year will be held on the 2nd March. Come along to 

hear  from a range of individuals who have embarked on varied 

research careers in paediatric palliative care, showcasing the var-

ied and rewarding pathways to engaging in research in this field 

(link to register below) 

We will also be hosting the CoPPAR network research toolkit in 

June. Come along to the event to find out about the toolkit and 

how it can support you to engage in research in paediatric pallia-

tive care (link to register below) 

 

March 2
nd

  webinar - https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/coppar-
webinar-research-careers-in-paediatric-palliative-care-tickets-
484312239947 

June 8
th 

webinar  - https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/coppar-webinar-

introducing-the-coppar-network-research-toolkit-tickets-

A huge thanks to our partners for supporting the network in its 

first year, and for those of you who kindly offered your time to 

present and contribute towards the webinar series.  

 

Special thanks for Lizzie and Megan at Together for Short Lives 

for supporting the promotion and administration of the network.  
 

• Launched the CoPPAR 

webpage  

• Presented 3 webinars and 1 

workshop 

• Began to draft the research 

toolkit (lookout for updates in 

23) 

• Formed research groups in 3 

key areas to develop funding 

proposals 

• Supported the development of a 

research nurse network (see 

page 2) 
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The NIHR have opened calls for applications on palliative and end of life care across their 

HSDR, HTA, PHR, and EME programmes. Links to each call are below with closing dates in 

brackets.    

 

HSDR (26th April) https://www.nihr.ac.uk/funding/22561-palliative-and-end-of-life-care-hsdr-

programmme/32144  

 

HTA (3rd May)  https://www.nihr.ac.uk/funding/22560-palliative-and-end-of-life-care-hta-

programme/32164 

 

PHR (4th April) https://www.nihr.ac.uk/funding/22558-palliative-and-end-of-life-care-phr-

programme/32163 

 

EME (25th April) https://www.nihr.ac.uk/funding/22557-palliative-and-end-of-life-care-eme-

programme/32147 

Supported by CoPPAR funding, a network of research nurses has been established to support 

and share current research projects/updates in hospices to ensure research remains a high 

priority within their hospice cultures. Activity to date has included sharing ideas/support on the 

rollout of CPOS and implementing journal clubs within hospice settings.     

 

The next meeting will be at 1pm on the 30th Jan.  

Interested in joining? Please email either Louise (louise.mclaughlin@each.org.uk) 

or Siobhan (siobhanbutler95@hotmail.com) for more details  


